
 

 Dear Parents and Students, 

 

It was just wonderful to be able to welcome back all of our students in years’ prep, one 

and two last week. It was great to hear the sounds once more of children in the school 

and these students have been just amazing in the way they have settled back into their 

formal learning. Next Tuesday we are so looking forward to seeing the remaining 

students return to school. 

Just to update you, we will be continuing for at least the remainder of this term, in doing 

temperature checking in the morning and regular hand sanitising throughout the day. 

We have employed cleaners to do additional cleaning including an extra clean of the 

school at midday where toilets and all high contact surfaces are sanitised with 

commercial grade products. 

As advised we will be sending home a slightly amended report at the end of this term 

covering student’s attainment in Religious Education, Literacy and Numeracy as well as a 

general capabilities comment. Additionally, an overview of what has been taught in 

terms one and two at school and home. Classroom teachers will conduct parent/teacher 

conversations via telephone during the last week of this term. Details of Parent/Teacher 

phone bookings will be sent out next week.  

Can I take this opportunity to thank you all for your support of each other and our school 

over these past months and we look forward to settling back into as ‘normal’ a routine as 

possible in the remaining weeks of this term. 

 

Take care and warm regards. 

 

Tim Kelly 

Principal 
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A reminder to any family who has a child that is eligible to commence prep next year to urgently return 

your application form to the office as we have an enormous number of applications for 2021 
  

 

REMINDERS  

Hi Parents and Carers, 
 
This is just a reminder to ensure parents/ carers are checking Seesaw regularly. Teachers will 
be posting photos and comments of your child’s work and announcements that need to be 
made through this app. Please ensure you have access to the family and class app. If there 
are any questions or problems, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Thanks,  
Sarah Raco 
Digital Technology Leader.  
 



 
 

  



 
 
 
 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE  

On a building update you will now see lots of 
progress with our new learning spaces taking 
shape. Over the coming months we are also 
hoping you will see less mud as works will 
commence in developing the playground 
spaces. I will keep you updated but at this stage 
works are due to be completed by late 
September. 
 


